
State of Iowa  
Juvenile Court Services 
 
 

DATE:  June 13, 2024 

 

TO: All Interested Bidders 

 

RE: Notice of RFP Cancellation with No Award RFP #: JUV-25-TR-08-003 

  Request for Proposal Title:  Tracking, Monitoring and Enhanced Services   

 

The Iowa Judicial Branch (Agency), has canceled RFP JUV-25-TR-08-003 pursuant to Section 

2.11of the RFP document. The Iowa Judicial Branch reserves the right to reissue this RFP in the 

future. 

 

 

Thank you for participating in the competitive selection process.  For information about this Notice, 

please contact the issuing officer at the telephone number or email address listed below. 

 

 

Lori Tafta 

101 W 4th Street, 5th Floor 

Ottumwa, IA  52501 

(641) 683-0070 EXT 538 

lori.tafta@iowacourts.gov 

mailto:lori.tafta@iowacourts.gov

